
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

WASHINGTON VF&R (VA) PURCHASES NEW HORTON AMBULANCE (04.13.20) 
 Elkridge, Maryland - April 13, 2020 

 
 

FESCO Emergency Sales is pleased to announce that Washington Volunteer Fire & Rescue has 
purchased a Horton model #623F Type I ambulance that will be mounted on a 2020 Ford F-550 
4x4 cab and chassis.  This is the third Horton purchased by the department, which was 
established in Rappahannock County, VA in 1939. 
 
FESCO is proud to partner with Washington Volunteer Fire & Rescue on this new unit and look 
forward to seeing it in action. 
 
This unit was sold by Michael Seabright. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

For information, please contact FESCO Emergency Sales at 800-638-0926.   

About FESCO EMERGENCY SALES                                                                                                                                         

FESCO Emergency Sales is a family-owned & operated dealership since 1953.  
FESCO is the authorized sales & service representative for Horton Emergency Vehicles, McCoy Miller, 
Spartan ER, US Tanker, Hackney Emergency Vehicles, Marco, TechOps Specialty Vehicles & Emergency 
Vehicles, Inc. (EVI) throughout the mid-Atlantic and Carolinas region. To learn more about our company, 
products & services, visit our website at www.fescosales.com. 

This unit was delivered in 2010. 

http://www.fescosales.com/

